 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Modeling Message - 18 May 2011 
From: Gordon Berry - hgberry@nd.edu

To: All registered teachers, and instructors

This is an update message on all NINE modeling workshops that we are organizing in Indiana this summer:

My apologies for the blanket message, but i will also post this message on our NISMEC website, where there is other information about the workshops; so here are some key items:

1.  All teachers who applied have been accepted to the workshops.

2.  That includes 99 of you at the present counting, but many several of you have signed up for more than one workshop.  Since some workshops are also 2 weeks long, i have been keeping track of the number of “teacher-weeks” which is now close to 180.

3.  Seven of the workshops have the required minimum number of applicants and will take place.

There are a few spaces left , except the Chem-1 workshop at Notre Dame which is overfull.

4.  Our instructors and assistant instructors for the 7 workshops are in place.

5. The 2 workshops without sufficient number of applicants are the 2 “biology development” workshops at Marian University: there are 5 teachers registered for biology 1a (27 June) and 2 registered for biology 1b (11 July).

Hence, you can do the following to help us complete the initial aspect of the registration process:

1.  If you are NOT coming to the workshop that you signed up for, and/or want to change workshops, please let me know as soon as possible.

2.  Please let your fellow teachers know that there are some spaces still available - for implementation of modeling, we think it is really helpful if there are several teachers using modeling at one school, or within a given school district.

3.  For those of you who have signed up for the Marian biology workshops, we are looking for solutions  - some possibilities could be:

(a) combine into a single workshop - i.e. just the 1(a) workshop - this would require 2 of you to change dates

(b) Find more biology teachers who would like to sign up

(c) the signed up teachers come to the Notre Dame biology workshops - this might require the added cost of lodging and travel - we might be able to help to keep costs down by finding rooms on campus

(d) please let me know if you have other suggestions/solutions...

Thanks to you all - I think we are going to have an exciting and busy summer - but that is just the beginning of making Indiana high school science the best in the nation - I know you can all do that!!!

Please feel free to email this message and the NISMEC URL  http://www.nd.edu/~nismec/nismec11.htm 

to other possibly interested science high school teachers

Regards

Gordon

